
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

CALIFORNIA JPIA MANAGERS COMMITTEE MEETING  
August 11, 2025  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the quarterly meeting of the Managers Committee 
scheduled for Monday, August 11, 2025, has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items.  
 
The next meeting will be a joint meeting of the Managers Committee, Risk Managers 
Committee and Finance Officers Committee to be held on Monday, November 10, 2025 at 
12:00 p.m. in the California Room of the California JPIA, 8081 Moody Street, La Palma, 
CA 90623. 
 
Dated: July 24, 2025 
      s/Veronica Ruiz        

Veronica Ruiz, CMC 
Agency Clerk  

 
 


